
NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that due to heavy rainfall in the city and order 

from district administration, school will remain closed for classes I to 

VIII tomorrow i.e. 13/09/24. 

The examination scheduled for tomorrow (13/09/24) is postponed 

and new date will be informed later. The rest examinations will be 

held as per schedule. 

Best regards, 

Principal 

GRM School 

Dohra Road 


